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 Existing law allows cosmetic facial hair salons as a permitted use in the commercial zoning 

districts. Bill No. 104-20 expands the locations in which these salons are allowed.  

 

 Specifically, the Bill allows cosmetic facial hair salons as: 

 

  (1) an auxiliary use in the W1 and W2 industrial districts; 

 

  (2) a permitted use in mixed use zoning districts; 

 

  (3) a permitted use in small business zoning districts; and  

 

  (4) a home occupation. 

 

                                                           
* This Legislative Summary provides a synopsis of the bill as introduced. It does not address subsequent amendments 

to the bill. 


